
 

DATE: February 26, 2018 

  

TO:  Monica Jarrett, Water Resources 

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist   

 

DEPARTMENT:  Water Resources 

 

SUBJECT:  M/WBE Memo for TZ Osborne WRF Electrical Buildings for BNR and   

                               Additional Electrical/Mechanical Upgrades CMAR 

                                  

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by Harper Corporation to determine 

compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan.   The contract amount is 

$7,794,459.20. The contract goal established for the project was MBE 8% and WBE 7%.  Harper 

Corporation achieved 8.59% MBE and 58.41% WBE.  Documentation submitted with the bid 

indicates Harper Corporation met the established M/WBE goals.  

 

Harper Corporation has proposed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the following 

certified firm:  
 

MBE 
Sterling Construction 

Services 
Forsyth 

General Conditions/General Skilled 

Labor/Miscellaneous Metals 
$119,012.00 1.53% 

MBE 
United Maintenance 

Group 
Guilford 

Clearing, Erosion 

Control/Demolition 
$221,250.00 2.84% 

MBE 
ASJ Wilson 

Construction, LLC 
Guilford Slabs on Grade $122,390.00 1.57% 

MBE Gilgeours Construction Guilford Masonry $207,000.00 2.65% 

WBE 
Southern Paint and 

Waterproofing 
Guilford 

Industrial Coatings/ Architectural 

Paintings 
$199,267.00 2.56% 

WBE 
Cooper Electrical 

Construction Company 
Guilford 

Electrical NPW Vol. 2 

Complete/BNR Electrical Upgrade 

Complete/Eaton Gear 

$4,353,685.20 55.85% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope 

of work either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor 

must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

  

Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Kirim McGee 

cc Gwen Carter 


